
NOTICE OF COMMENCEMENT OF VAB HEARINGS 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Value Adjustment Board (VAB) of Seminole County, Florida, intends 
to hold hearings to hear disputed or appealed applications for exemptions on November 15, 2023.  
Hearings to consider disputed assessment of property values will begin on October 31, 2023 and 
continue until all petitioners have been heard.   
   
A list of all applicants for exemption, who have had their applications for exemption wholly or 
partially approved or who have had their applications for exemption denied, is maintained by the 
Property Appraiser and is available to the public at their offices, 1101 E. 1st Street, Sanford, FL  32771.   
 
Persons are advised that if they decide to appeal any decision made at this meeting, they will need 
a record of the proceedings, and, for such purpose, they may need to ensure that a verbatim record 
of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the 
appeal is to be based.   
 
Grant Maloy, Clerk of the Circuit Court & Comptroller 
as Clerk to the Seminole County VAB 


